
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 1, 2018 

 

Mrs. Mary Dunning, Food Service Director 

Livingston County Schools  

1370 US hwy 60 East. 

Burna, Ky. 42028 

 

Dear Mrs. Mary Dunning: 

 

On February 14, 2018, Jesse Frye, Ag Inspector 1, KY Department of Agriculture, Division of Food 

Distribution, conducted a review of the USDA Food Program at the Livingston County Foods Central 

Office and the following school within your district: 

 

North Livingston Elementary School  
 

The scope of these reviews involved: an examination of all agreements and contracts, local compliance 

reviews, receipt of USDA foods, processing, and knowledge of WBSCM, FFAVORS/DOD, training, 

storage facilities and storage practices, and other records. 

 

The results of these reviews are detailed in the enclosed reports. You will note there were no 

discrepancies identified or further action needed at either of the review sites. These reviews are 

considered closed.  

 

We want to thank you Mrs. Mary Dunning, Ms. Miranda Kimberlin and all the Food Service Staff for 

helping make these reviews a success.  If this office may be of further assistance to you, or if you should 

have any questions, please contact Jesse Frye at 502-382-7458 or Steve Castanis at 502-352-0451. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Steve Castanis, Branch Manager 

Division of Food Distribution 
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